PETALUMA SHAKESPEARE
—— COMPANY ——

Application for “A Night of Shakespeare Shorts”
at the Phoenix Theater, Petaluma
Saturday, April 6, 2019

“A Night of Shakespeare Shorts” is a celebration of short scenes from the plays of William Shakespeare in the spirit
of a competition.Participants will perform a short scene from one of Shakespeare’s plays no longer than 10 minutes
long. The scenes will be interspersed with music performed by local musicians.

Please submit applications to kristina@petalumashakespeare.org
Applications must be in by midnight on February 15, 2019
Selected scenes will be notified of their acceptance no later than February 28, 2019.
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